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The theme for the month of April is “Citizenship”. 
A good citizen respects the environment and does not damage it in any way.

There is cheese pizza available tomorrow. Do not forget that the canteen will be open tomorrow as well! All items are $1. 

Breakfast items have been available in the Student Lounge since 8:10 a.m. and will continue to be available until 8:40 a.m. 

This month is also National Mathematical Education Month – Tomorrow afternoon is sure to be very exciting with the Math fun that has been organized by the Math team.
April is Autism Month – Autism spectrum disorder affects all nationalities, races and both sexes. It doesn’t differentiate or affect only one group or another. 
Student Vote – Starting tomorrow during Foundations class, the students will be provided with PowerPoints and videos, explaining the voting process, the responsibilities of the municipal government and videos from the candidates running for Mayor, Councilor at Large and Ward 1 Councilors.
The Mock Student Vote will take place on Thursday, May 6th. The results will be shared on Tuesday, May 11th and we will take the opportunity to compare the student results with the actual election results.  

Any student birthdays…

We are week 8 in the duty schedule. 

Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.


Please take the opportunity to come and get any items that you have lost in the school. Our lost and found is certainly filling up! We want all of you to get your items.

We are still in the Yellow Phase – please take every precaution – wash and or sanitize your hands – wear your mask and follow the rules in the Operational Plan! We want everything to move forward in a positive manner.

There will be a Student Council Meeting shortly after announcements in the lunchroom, please bring a pencil and loose – leaf. Wear your mask and sit with your classmate from your bubble while in the lunchroom.


